
From:  Flor Burrola <flor.burrola@lacity.org>

Sent time:  01/24/2019 10:46:52 AM

To:  Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Cc:  Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org>; Rafael Rincon <rafael.rincon@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: SCAR Database Request for One Water Group
 

Thank you Chris and Albert. 

Albert, can you please send it to Rafael as well (cc'd here)? He will be assisting with the task. 

Best, 

On Wed, Jan 23, 2019 at 2:37 PM Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org> wrote:
Albert,

Please create an excel file of the SCAR database for Flor. She needs it to cross reference groundwater discharges to the system.
Please provide it to her at your earliest opportunity.

Thank you,

Chris
-- 
Chris DeMonbrun, MSCE, P.E.
Environmental Engineer
Wastewater Engineering Services Division ‐ LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles ‐ Department of Public Works
Phone: (323) 342‐1567
Fax: (323) 342‐6210
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-- 

Flor Burrola
Civil Engineering Associate II
Wastewater Engineering Services Division 
LA Sanitation- City of Los Angeles 
Phone:  (323) 342-6269

All water is one water​. Find out more at: www.onewaterla.org 
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